
From: MCL National Commandant <NationalCommandant@MCLeague.org> 
 
Subject: Convention 

 

Please pass this info to your Detachments ASAP. 

As of today, the convention is officially cancelled. They were notified this  

morning via a phone call as per our attorneys. I apologize for any  

confusion today, we were not expecting the hotel to immediately start  

sending out refunds. I hope to see some of you in the next few months 

if not at mid-winter. Please have a safe summer 

Semper Fi 

Dennis Tobin 

National Commandant 

Marine Corps League 

 


